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Library use in May, 2013 totaled 11,463 patrons who checked out 21,533 items. One 
Hundred Forty-two Interlibrary Loan requests were originated by patrons.  As of the 
end of the month 7,179 active library borrowers (who had used their library cards 
within the last 60 months) had been registered and 158 Reference Questions had been 
answered. 
 
Online With Libraries statistics are being maintained for the OWL Project Staff.  5,770 
OWL computer sessions were initiated during the month of May and 4,891 library 
patrons exclusively used computer-based resources. 
 
The library recorded 32 hours of volunteer participation in public activities 
programming by 8 individuals during the month of May. 
 
No major accidents or incidents took place at the library during the month of May. 
 
The library deposited fines and fees totaling $1,455.00 in May. 
 
Summer Reading Club activities swing into full operation on June 3.  The staff has 
embraced the theme, “Dig Into Reading.”  Just look for the tree (complete with 
roots) which now grows from the main circulation desk. 
 
Staff members are working on the following programs during our brief slump from 
heavy use as fishing seasons reset and school adjourns: 

 Summer Reading Programming 
 4th of July Parade Preparations 
 Identifying and Packing materials in need of rebinding and repair for July 

shipment to the bindery. 
 Implementing the Library contribution to the new City Web Page 
 Weekly Children’s Programming 
 Transition of the TWIC Office to private operation. 

 
Unfortunately I must announce the resignation of Terri Johnson from the library staff, 
effective June 4th.  Terri’s even temperament and expertise will be sorely missed by 
both fellow staff members and the public.  Terri is moving to Seattle to pursue her 
dreams and greater opportunities. 
 


